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Worship in April

Click here to join worship on Zoom @ 10:25 a.m. on Sundays!

Sunday, April 4 — Easter Sunday
Ken’s sermon for Easter: “Much to Grieve –
Much to Hope." Needless to say, it has been a
year unlike any other in our lifetimes. Are there
unique meanings this year to add to the
universal "Alleluia!" which Easter carries every
year?

Sunday, April 11
Interim Director of Religious Education, Chloë Briedé, MDiv, leads worship
today. Her sermon is entitled "Living Outright." She will talk about queer identity
and the power of LGBTQ+ spaces.

Sunday, April 18
As Earth Day 2021 approaches, “Who Speaks for Earth?” will be Ken’s
sermon. Or does the Earth speak for herself already… if only we would listen?

Sunday, April 25
Ken’s sermon will be “Why Should We Care About Afghanistan?” Ken spent
time in Afghanistan in 1972; with that experience in mind and heart, and as
American troops prepare for possible full withdrawal from that troubled land,
Ken will reflect on our responsibilities to peoples and nations geographically
distant from us, but as spiritually close as any neighbor down the street.

A reminder that past worship services are available for viewing on our
Old Ship Church YouTube site.

Colin McGinnis has been our tech wizard for Sunday services, expertly
videoing and uploading each service. If you'd like to volunteer to learn the tech
ropes to help out in the future, email Ken Read-Brown.

from the minister’s desk
Musing  

Easter Sunday this year will dawn with more hope
than we were able to feel last year. But at the same
time, we have much to grieve as we slowly begin to
emerge from the pandemic. Yet whether we
celebrate the Easter of spring renewal or the Easter
of Christ’s resurrection, the Easter message has
always been one of new life growing from seeming
death. Even as we sing “Alleluia” we may not feel
pure joy. So much depends on our individual
circumstances as well as on whatever the unique
historical moment holds for all of us.

As for me this year, my spirits are lifted by the crocuses, daffodils, and, yes,
even our backyard skunk cabbage patch; and my spirits are lifted as I imagine
family and church gatherings in person. But I wonder and even worry a
bit: What will life really be like in the months to come? How much care will we
continue to need to take with masks and distancing? Will there be a
resurgence of some dangerous Covid variant?

Well, the enduring reality is that life is always uncertain. We are simply more
aware of the uncertainties at some times than at other times; and in fact there
really are more uncertainties at some times than at other times. What should
be our response to all this? Let a blooming flower or a friend’s smile awaken
joy; be present to the joy as well as to the sorrows of life. One daffodil at a
time, one friend at a time, one day at a time. 

Centuries ago Angelus Silesius asked: “Springtime is at hand; when will you
ever bloom, if not here and now?”

May we bloom together this spring and in the months and time to come!  
       

Peace and blessings,
Ken

cell: 781-635-2060
oldshipkrb@gmail.com

Message from Janet Asnes
President, Board of Trustees

Happy Spring!
The Board of Trustees is very grateful to
Sharon Prehn for all of the work she did
on our new church directories. From
starting this project in the fall of 2019
through the pandemic of 2020, she never

wavered, even tracking down our directories when the company's church
directory division folded. Sharon gives her everything to every project she
touches at Old Ship. We are blessed to have her in our community.
We are 3 weeks into our annual pledge campaign and the results are
promising. Thirty-eight pledging units have pledged more than $107,000! We
are well on our way to our goal of $270,000.
The May Breakfast Committee is working with the Town to see what, if
anything, we can do for a spring fundraiser. With warmer weather coming they
are looking at creative options. Stay tuned for more information.
The warmer weather and the increases in the amount of people getting
vaccinated is making us all feel more hopeful. I know I am excited to be “back
in person” with everyone. At Old Ship we will continue to follow CDC and UUA
guidelines for gatherings. The Board will be convening a committee to advise
us on a full-in person reopening. In the meanwhile, we will continue to enjoy
one another on Zoom.
Warm Wishes,
Janet

Committee Annual Reports Due April 16

Committee reports, a part of the congregation's annual report, are due to the
office by Friday, April 16. The annual meeting will be on Sunday, May 16.
Please look forward to more information from the board.

Parish House Update
 
Plans for the new Parish House and for 107 Main
Street are perking along. The Building Design
Requirements and Campus Integration teams have
finished their initial work, and delivered excellent
reports full of recommendations for the new Parish
House and the surrounding site. Many many thanks to everyone who
contributed to those complex and fruitful discussions. Dennis Hogan, who
chaired the Building Design team, has joined the Parish House
Management Team (PHMT) as a full member, ensuring that we
incorporate their thoughts into our planning. The PHMT is still working on
selecting an architect. It turns out that because of the pandemic, architects are
in high demand, so the process is taking longer than it might in more typical
times. We will be selecting someone with expertise in designing buildings for
light commercial use in historical, residential areas.  
 
For 107 Main Street, DJ MacKinnon and his team
are investigating several options that are allowed by zoning regulations.
They are planning to meet with anyone interested, to hear their thoughts on the
development of the current Parish House property. We will let everyone know
when those meetings will take place, and will likely hold an all-parish
conversation with DJ once plans are more developed.  

If you have any questions or concerns or want to join the process, please feel
free to call or email a member of the Project Management Team (Dennis
Hogan, Diane Morrison, Brian McPhillips, Ron Pollara, Nina Wellford, Tom
Willson), the Board, or Ken. Thank you!

Among Us
We are very sad to report that Old Ship
member Dick Murphy died on January
30, following two strokes in the
preceding weeks. Dick was 84. We
send deepest sympathy to all of Dick's
family. At Old Ship, Dick generously
shared his skills as an electrician; but
more than that, everyone who knew
him simply appreciated his company,

kindness, and thoughtful conversations. His family has not yet planned a
service; when we have more details we will share them with the congregation.

Jane and Chuck Malme have lived at Linden Ponds for the past number of
years. Late in March, Chuck moved to Rose Court, the nursing home at Linden
Ponds; Jane is remaining in their apartment. We send good wishes and
prayers during this challenging transition for both Jane and Chuck.

Caryn Schneider is seeking some home help, and hoping an Old Shipper has
a referral. She writes: Wanted: handyman/woman to help with small home
improvement projects such as laying vinyl planking in a bathroom, installing a
disposal, and others as needed. Please call Caryn Schneider at 781-901-1416
with referrals. Thank you!

An Old Ship Testimonial

Someone wrote recently about the exhilaration he/she felt in finding Old
Ship.  And I say  -  Yes!  It was like coming home!  Until then I had sometimes
felt like a secret agent when I was in another church, expected to conform and
really not conforming at all.  Here was a new experience; just: ”Come in!  We’re
glad you’re here!”

When I joined Old Ship life didn’t suddenly change.  I’ve gone on making
mistakes, but there’s life after mistakes, I’ve found. What did change was
having a spiritual home to come back to every week, for some part of me to
stay grounded in a hopeful, wider view.  
 
An old friend of mine, now long gone, told me:  “You should always associate
with people smarter than you.”  Well, that’s not very difficult, I thought at the
time, but when I think back, that’s what happened when I fell into Old Ship.  It
seems to me that I’ve smartened up considerably since I got into this
crowd.  (Thank you.) And certainly I’ve found friendships that have become
part of my life’s blood, and I’ve found comfort in hard times, and ideas beyond
the daily round, and (it’s hard to put this into words)  I rest in a common bond
of love, even among those Old Shippers whom I haven't met yet.  It’s a strong
feeling that comes over me sometimes when we’re all together. – Anonymous

Pastoral Care Leadership Team       

We are all on the pastoral care team, but our
“Pastoral Care Leadership Team” meets each
month to share any concerns about
parishioners who are ill, in the hospital, or
facing other significant challenges, and to
coordinate responses. If you have a pastoral
concern to share with our Team, please feel free to contact any member of the
group:
Ralph Brown
Liz Flint
Elaine Gomez
Alicia Harkness
Fan Leonard
Catherine Mayes
Carol Valentine
Joan Wilson
Ken Read-Brown

Music Notes

Hello Old Ship, 

First, I would like to say thank you to those who shared a poetry-inspired piece
of music with me after last month's newsletter. I enjoyed hearing some new-to-
me music as well as re-listening to some old favorites. If you would like to
share something and didn't have a chance last month, it's not too late, because
April is National Poetry Month. 

Happily, spring has arrived and today I'm going to share a piece of music that
many people have heard before: La Primavera (Spring) from Vivaldi's Four
Seasons. While many people will immediately recognize this music, most are
unaware that it is inspired by poetry -- four Italian sonnets to be exact, one for
each season. Though we aren't certain who exactly wrote these sonnets, many
scholars believe that they were written by Vivaldi himself. Regardless, the
music reflects the words of the sonnet with great detail; the music is enhanced
by the poetry, and the poetry is enhanced by the music. Perhaps you will hear
this piece in a whole new way after you've read the translation below! Though I
am only sharing Spring (because it's spring -- woohoo), the other three sonnets
are equally moving. I hope you enjoy! 

Musically Yours,
Christopher

La Primavera 
Allegro
Springtime is upon us.
The birds celebrate her return with festive song,
and murmuring streams are
softly caressed by the breezes.
Thunderstorms, those heralds of Spring, roar,
casting their dark mantle over heaven,
Then they die away to silence,
and the birds take up their charming songs once more.
Largo
On the flower-strewn meadow, with leafy branches
rustling overhead, the goat-herd sleeps,
his faithful dog beside him.
Allegro
Led by the festive sound of rustic bagpipes,
nymphs and shepherds lightly dance
beneath the brilliant canopy of spring.

Educating Hearts and Minds

Greetings from the Children's Religious
Education Program!

We have had an eclectic month in the
program. The youth group started the
month at a protest for Black Lives
Matter at the Greenbush Rotary. Our
youth were especially motivated by the
current trial of George Floyd's murder.
These last two Sundays we visited different local parks. One Sunday we hiked
at More-Brewer Park and another Sunday, we spent a warm, sunny afternoon
walking at Nantasket Beach in Hull. It has been a fun way to safely explore the
area. Our younger kids continue to meet on Sunday mornings on Zoom. There
is a shared love of animals and science!

The CRE committee and the Interim Team are energized around a number of
things. We are celebrating Easter Morning with families before the worship
service. We are contributing to the Parish House discussions with important
recommendations. We are planning a survey of the congregation about their
views of RE. We are working with folks from the Social Justice Council, the
Welcoming Congregations program, and RE to train the congregation on
transgender inclusion. All great stuff!

Sending love and daffodils!
Chloë

Yes, Virginia, There is an Easter Bunny

Good news, everybody! The Easter Bunny has just emailed me. He has asked
me to pass along this message to all of you...
 
Hello UU Friend!
  
It's me, the Easter Bunny. I know you've probably been wondering what I’ve
been doing with myself this year, since it isn’t safe for us to be meeting indoors
or in large crowds. But, I promise you, I've been quite busy. I've been traveling
all around the world, stopping wherever Easter is celebrated, and greeting
people from afar. See me in that picture below? 

Oh! And, also, I've been coordinating with a number of UU congregations —
including your own — to bring you a Virtual Easter Egg Hunt!
 
The UU Virtual Easter Egg Hunt 2021 will go live Saturday, April 3, 2021 — the
day before Easter — and remain active throughout April. This way, you can
spend the whole month exploring the UU net (did you know a UU actually
invented the World Wide Web?)!

The hunt begins here: https://tinyurl.com/z1p2mwqv

Until we meet again, Hoppy Easter!

The Easter Bunny 

Children's Religious Education

This Month

Easter Morning — Families with children
and youth are invited to join us Easter
morning, April 4 from 9 a.m. to 10 a.m. in
front of the Meeting House. We will be
celebrating Easter by planting some seeds

(to take home!), distributing candy, and sharing fellowship. This event is BYOC
(Bring Your Own Coffee). Please wear a mask and check your email for more
details. Contact Chloë or Maureen Butler for more information.

Ongoing Offerings

Storytime with Debbie — Sunday mornings at 9:30 a.m. join Debbie Squires-
Lee for storytime and discussion on Zoom. This is open to children
and youth of all ages, and content is geared towards grades K–4. For the
Zoom link, please email Debbie Squires-Lee.

Youth Group — Typically gathers every Sunday afternoon in front of the
Meeting House or on Zoom. We do a check-in. We share stuff we did during
the week. We make plans and discuss current events. We advocate for a more
just world. Please join us! Grades 8–12 are welcome. Contact Chloë
or Maureen Butler for more information.

Life Learning on Zoom!    

The 2020-2021 Life Learning
brochure is available by clicking
here.

Spring Poetry: Postponed from
April to May — five sessions,
Wed., May 5 – June 2, time(s) TBA
led by Elizabeth Torrey and Ken
Read-Brown. Our annual spring
poetry class will focus on the
poetry of African Americans. We will follow a chronological path, beginning with
Phillis Wheatley (1753-1784). For more info and to sign up, contact Elizabeth
or Ken.

Ongoing Offerings

Bodhisattva Study Group — Gathers each Sunday morning at 8:30 a.m. On
the first and third Sundays, Ken Read-Brown leads us in a twenty minute
meditation, then we read aloud (this year from Welcoming the Unwelcome by
the American Buddhist teacher Pema Chodron), then we talk, concluding by
9:45. The other weeks will include meditation and conversation facilitated by
members of the group. All are welcome. For questions and for the Zoom links,
email Ken Read-Brown.
 
Men’s Breakfast — Gathers on the second Sunday morning of each month at
8:30 a.m. for sharing and conversation. The next gathering will be April
11. Contact Ralph Brown or Rich Elliott for the Zoom link.
 
Women’s Breakfast and Conversation — Meets on the fourth Sunday
morning of each month. We will meet on April 25 from 8:30 a.m.–10:15
a.m. Open to all the women of the church. We gather to share our lives and
enjoy one another's company. Conversations are confidential and, again, all
are welcome! Click here to join.
 
Sacred Texts Meditation Group — Meets on the second and fourth
Thursdays of each month at 4:00 p.m. We sit for about ten minutes meditation,
then read a chapter from the Tao Te Ching, then we talk, concluding at about
5:15. All are welcome. For the Zoom link, email Ken Read-Brown.
 
Ceilidh! — Gathers on the first Tuesday of each month. So our next monthly
song/poem circle will be gathering on Zoom Tuesday evening, April 6, at 7:00
p.m. Welcome approaching spring with music and poetry. Email Ken if you
have questions about the ceilidh, or for the Zoom link to attend.

Special Old Ship Event: “Logos, Christ,
and Unitarian Universalism”

On Wednesday evening, April 28, at 7:00 p.m., Ashok
Gangadean will offer a talk (on Zoom) for our
congregation and hosted by Ken Read-Brown: “Logos,
Christ, and Unitarian Universalism.” 

Prof. Gangadean was one of Ken’s inspirational
philosophy professors when Ken was a Haverford
College student in the early 1970s.  Prof. Gangadean
is still teaching at Haverford, where he is the Margaret
Gest Professor of Global Philosophy.  In his talk, he
will explore universal truths that can lead us to “a more perfect union” –
transcending the plague of divisions that threaten our nation and the world.

This program is free and open to all Old Ship members and friends.  You can
learn more about Prof. Gangadean at this link.

Here’s the Zoom link for the April 28th program.

Transgender Inclusion
at Old Ship Church

6 sessions, Thursdays, April 22 – May 27,
7 p.m., on Zoom

Introducing an exciting new partnership!

The Children's Religious Education Committee
and the Social Justice Committee are excited to
partner for this program. This effort is led by

Susan Carrillo, Mary and Abby Diamond-Kissiday, Ellie Handleman, and Chloë
Briedé. We will be offering a 6-week training and discussion on Transgender
Inclusion in our Congregation. Are you interested in learning more about the
trans experience? Do you want to be more trans literate? Do you want to help
Old Ship become even more welcoming? Join us by registering here!

Interested in this training but unable to attend the 6 sessions? Let us know!
There are options to take the training on your own or to register your interest
for a fall session of this course. Contact Chloë with questions.

The Old Ship Calendar

The Old Ship Church calendar is available on
our website by clicking here.

If you have an upcoming event or meeting and
you want to see it on the calendar, please
email Chloë in the office.

Additionally, if you contact information has
changed, please email Chloë so she can
update the Old Ship database.

Upcoming Committee Meetings on Zoom

Board of Trustees — Thursday, April 1, 7 p.m.
Social Justice Council - Saturday, April 3, 9 a.m.
Committee on Ministry — TBD
Deacons — Thursday, April 9, 3 p.m.
Interim Religious Education Team — TBD
Pastoral Care Leadership Team — Tuesday, April 13, 1 p.m.
Worship and Music Committee — TBD

Contact Chloë for links to these meetings.

Serving Others

News from the Social Justice Council

Next SJC Meeting is Saturday, April 3, at 9
a.m. Please contact Davalene Cooper for the
Zoom link. All are welcome to join us in
supporting social justice service and action at
Old Ship.

Update: How Might We More Directly
Support the UU Urban Ministry (UUUM)? —
We are excited that so many of you stayed after our worship service on March
7 with the Rev. Mary Margaret Earl, Executive Director of UUUM. We learned
how the Urban Ministry is managing during the pandemic and began to explore
ways we at Old Ship might be more involved. This is one of the ways we are
discussing how to be engaged more deeply and directly in anti-racism work.
We have decided a first step once we are able to engage in person with the
UUUM will be to arrange for a tour of its campus in Roxbury. Who doesn't love
field trips?! Stay tuned for details when we are free from COVID-19
restrictions.  

During the discussion, we learned the Urban Ministry has a program where a
suburban UU congregation arranges a Zoom program with an artist of color
and makes available opportunities to purchase art from that specific artist. We
are working on participating in this program here at Old Ship. We know from
past experience how much our community supports artists and their works. So
again, stay tuned for more details as we make these arrangements.

Fair Foods Update — Before the pandemic, several Old Shippers participated
in the Fair Foods distribution at the UUUM. Fair Foods is no longer holding a
packaging and distribution event at UUUM. And Fair Foods has had to adopt
new procedures due to COVID 19. However, Fair Foods is still packaging and
distributing food throughout the Boston area. Current procedures require
volunteer groups to contact Fair Foods directly rather than just showing up to a
site. This helps ensure that they have an exact count of people that will be
working with them. Additionally, the First Parish Church of Dorchester is no
longer a bag assembly site, though it is currently open for the purchase of bags
from 2:00 to 4:00 pm every Friday afternoon. You may learn more about Fair
Foods at Fair Foods Website.

Special Plate Collection for April: SOLA —  We have decided to support
SOLA, a boarding school in Afghanistan, for our April special plate collection.
The founder of SOLA, Shabana Basij-Rasikh, spoke at one of our Meeting
House Forums a couple of years ago. She is an advocate for girls’ education in
Afghanistan and globally. She grew up under Taliban rule but managed to get
an education at great risk to her and her family, and was able to go to
Middlebury for college. After graduating, she went back to Afghanistan to found
SOLA as a way to help her country, its women, and all Afghans. SOLA is a
boarding school in Kabul for about 80 girls from all over Afghanistan, many
from Taliban controlled areas where girls are not allowed to be educated.
Roughly 63% of Afghan girls are illiterate. SOLA's website describes the
school and Shabana.  There is a page there which describes how donations
can pay for tuition, security, books, etc. You can also find some videos on the
school. Shabana, her faculty, the students, and their families are all very brave,
and their stories are compelling. Shabana will join us for our April 4 worship
service. She will speak briefly about SOLA before the offering and she will join
us for our coffee hour time after the service to answer questions about her
school and its accomplishments. This seems to us to be an important time to
support the education of girls in Afghanistan.

You may make your donation online through the Old Ship website by
designating your donation to SOLA or by sending your check to the church
office, payable to Old Ship, with SOLA designated on the memo line. We thank
all of you for your support of special collections during the pandemic!

We also want to thank everyone for their support of our January and February
special place collections. We raised $3369.39 for Renewal House in January
and $1739.62 for Honduras Hope in February. Our congregation has been
incredibly generous with our special plate collections this year--and this is a
year where the needs of the organizations we support has also been
great! THANK YOU ALL!

Have you heard about the 8th Principle Project? — There is a group of UUs
proposing a new 8th Principle for our statement of UU Principles. Here is the
text of the proposed 8th Principle: “We, the member congregations of the
Unitarian Universalist Association, covenant to affirm and promote: journeying
toward spiritual wholeness by working to build a diverse multicultural Beloved
Community by our actions that accountably dismantle racism and other
oppressions in ourselves and our institutions.” We are considering this as a
possible focus for our social justice work at Old Ship. We will be sponsoring a
forum later this spring on this topic. In the meantime, you may learn more
at The 8th Principle of Unitarian Universalism (8thprincipleuu.org).

Hingham Food Pantry — The food pantry continues to collect non-perishable
food items on the following dates: Monday, April 12 and 26, from 2:30-4
p.m. and Wednesday, April 14 and 28, from 12:30-2 p.m. General food items
needed include cookies, crackers, granola bars, canned beef stew, canned
spaghetti, tuna, pasta sauce, white rice, mac & cheese, and hearty canned
soups. Donations also can be dropped off at Stop and Shop (large bin located
at the front of the store, near the customer service area).

Anti-Racism "Drop-In" Book Group — We will meet on Sunday, April 11, at 7
p.m. via Zoom, to discuss Toni Morrison's novel, The Bluest Eye.  Our last two
books for this church year are as follows:  May 16, at 7 p.m. Isabel
Wilkerson, The Warmth of Other Suns, and June 13, at 7 p.m. Michelle
Alexander, The New Jim Crow.

Old Ship Social Justice Action Alert Network — Sign up for the Old Ship
Social Justice Action Alert Network to find out about specific advocacy
opportunities such as letter writing, advocacy calls, and participating in
educational/advocacy events with local legislators. Send your email address
to Davalene Cooper, Keeper of the List.

Candlelight Concerts Return with a Virtual Performance

Violinist Ilana Zaks, and her brother, cellist Eric Zaks, will perform in the first
virtual concert in the history of the Candlelight Concert Series. The concert will
take place Sunday afternoon, April 25, at 4:00 p.m. live on Zoom. The link will
be available at https://oldshipchurch.org/candlelight-concerts.html on the Old
Ship Church website, and will open at 3:45 p.m. The program is available on
the website now and can be downloaded.
 
Jewish-American violinist Ilana Zaks has performed with numerous orchestras
including the Boston Civic, Rhode Island Philharmonic, and Cape Cod
Symphony. Eric Zaks is a cellist and undergraduate student at Tufts University.
Born and raised in the Boston area, he is the Assistant Principal Cellist in the
Boston Philharmonic Youth Orchestra. The Zaks Duo officially formed in March
2020, when Ilana and Eric were in quarantine as the COVID pandemic broke.
They began rehearsing duos they had always wanted to play, in addition to
their own arrangements of other works. They then began performing around
the Boston community. 
 
The Candlelight Concert series was founded more than forty years ago. The
goal of the concerts is to present a wide variety of professional artists
performing a breadth of instrumental and vocal repertory. There is no charge,
but contributions are gratefully accepted. To donate, please use the link on the
Candlelight Concerts page of the Old Ship Church website referenced above.
This program is supported in part by grants from the Hingham and Weymouth
Cultural Councils, local agencies that are supported by the Massachusetts
Cultural Council, a state agency.  

Annual Old Ship Plant Sale

Calling all Old Shippers with gardens — we
may be able to have our annual Old Ship
Plant Sale this year, pending approval from
the Hingham Board of Health. This fun event
has traditionally been part of May Breakfast
the first Saturday in May. The Board is
considering ways to have a COVID-19 safe
event this year and we are waiting to hear from the Hingham Board of Health
what the regulations will be for gathering in groups later this spring. We are
thinking that we can hold a plant sale outside this year, arranging plants on
tables in the playground area and having a carefully controlled number of
people browsing at any one time. We will keep you updated via the weekly
Constant Contact updates in April.

In the meantime, as the days warm up and your perennials start poking their
heads out of the ground, please consider digging and potting up for the plant
sale. If we are able to go ahead with this, we will need everything to be very
carefully labeled so that shoppers can have as much descriptive information as
possible since we will not be able to interact closely with people at the sale as
has been our usual habit in the past. If you have any questions or need pots,
please contact Janice McPhillips.

New Online Membership Directory is Live!

We are excited to announce the Breeze Online Membership Directory. This is a
live directory that is updated frequently as our members phone numbers,
addresses, and email addresses change. You can access the online directory
on Breeze in the "People" tab at any time. Take a look!

If you have a Breeze account, you can always log in to Breeze here
https://oldshipchurch.breezechms.com/.

If you don't have a Breeze account, you can always set one up here
https://oldshipchurch.breezechms.com/login/create.

Please note, if you wish to not be included in the directory, you can always
contact the office. We have also added your photographs from the printed
directory to your Breeze account. Please let us know if you don’t want your
photo to appear. If you have another you’d like to use, let us know, and we’ll
help you place it.

Command Performance
Concert at Old Ship

Last month the Atlantic Symphony
recorded an hour-long Command
Performance concert at our Old Ship
Meeting House featuring Spanish born
violinist Francisco Fullana. Fullana has
been hailed as a "rising star" (BBC Music Magazine), an "amazing talent"
(conductor Gustavo Dudamel) and "frighteningly awesome" (Buffalo News). It
is a beautiful concert, and Atlantic Symphony has now shared the link to the
concert for all of us to enjoy.

Here it is: atlanticsymphony.org/thank-you-old-ship

Important Parish House Reminder

Our weekday renter of the Fellowship Hall is “Launch” – a state-funded
program whose mission is “to empower and encourage self-determination for
individuals with disabilities by accessing work and social opportunities in a truly
community-based setting.” Launch is a source of very helpful income for us,
but just as importantly we are pleased to be able to support their good work.

Please remember that the Fellowship Hall is exclusively for the use of
Launch — do not walk through or enter for any reason on any day (even
weekends). This is more important than ever during the time of Covid-19,
to help ensure the safety and health of Launch clients and staff. 

Happy Easter
from your friends at
Old Ship Church!

https://files.constantcontact.com/eac0374a001/347d9f2a-e5b6-4784-8602-1608f542daeb.pdf
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1102270631086&p=oi
mailto:office@oldshipchurch.org
http://www.oldshipchurch.org/
https://youtu.be/3LiztfE1X7E


Old Ship Church!


